
 

 
 

 
 
 

Notice of Intention to Amend Sign By-law  
Lullaboo Nursery and Childcare Centre – 1450 Queen Street West – Ward 5 

 
Pursuant to Procedure By-Law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that the City 
of Brampton intends to consider a site-specific amendment to the Sign By-law 
399-2002, as amended. 
 
Lullaboo Nursery and Childcare Centre is a new two-storey day nursery, located 
on the north side of Queen Street West, east of Creditview Road, on residentially 
zoned lands.  An application has been submitted to permit an illuminated wall 
sign on the front elevation between the first and second floor windows.  The 
City’s Sign By-law prohibits signage on residentially-zoned property and requires 
that wall signs be installed below the second storey floor level. 
 
On Monday, January 30, 2017 at 1:00 pm in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 
the Planning & Development Committee will consider a site-specific amendment 
to the Sign By-law to approve this application. 
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Committee meeting or making 
a written submission, should contact the City Clerk’s Office, no later than 4:30 
pm, January 27, 2017. 
 
Information is available for review at the City Clerk’s Office, at the address below, 
during regular business hours.  In the event that Committee chooses to refer or 
defer consideration of the matter, no further public notice will be given.   
 
January 23, 2017 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 
905.874.2116   TTY: 905.874.2130   Fax: 905.874.2119 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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